
STUDENT OPPORTUNITY 

Are you interested in learning how school policies are made and gaining first-hand 
experience in educational leadership? Apply to become a Student Representative 
on Pittsburgh Public Schools’ Board of Directors! While student representatives do 
not have voting privileges, they play a vital role in sharing student perspectives, 
participating in discssions, and learning how district decisions are made.

Who Can Apply?
Any current 10th or 11th grade students (rising 
juniors and seniors) enrolled in PPS who:
▪ Is in good academic and behavioral 

standing (2.5 GPA minimum)
▪ Is committed to representing your peers 

and improving education

What Will You Do?
▪ Attend monthly School Board meetings
▪ Represent student voices in discussions 

with district leaders
▪ Learn about education policy, budgeting, 

curriculum, and more
▪ Collaborate with students from other 

schools via a Superintendent Student 
Advisory Council subcommittee 

▪ Share updates and gather input from 
the PPS school community

Applications Now Open for the 2025-2026 School Year

BECOME A STUDENT
BOARD REPRESENTATIVE

Deadline to Apply is June 11, 2025

Scan the QR Code or visit
tinyurl.com/2tsccmde
to apply.  


